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Guye, Gerry, EMNRD

From: McBride, Kristle L [Kristle.McBride@bp.com]

Sent:  Thursday, February 08, 2007 8:01 AM

To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD

Cc: Whitmire, Marvin K; Owens, Vicki L; McBride, Kristle L 50 - 01 5- O’ 1 35
Subject: EAU F-38 P&A operation

Gerry,

BP has decided to P&A the EAU F-38 and approval has been received by the OCD to perform this operation. BP
is currently in the process of gaining redline approval from the Houston BP office and co-owners approval. This
approval process will take at least 30-45 days. After which, the well will be assigned to a rig for the P&A
operation. This entire process from start to finish will exceed the February 12th deadline, but BP wants to assure
you that we are taking the necessary steps to bring the EAU F-38 back into compliance. Please call with any
questions.

Thanks,
Kristle L. McBride Accepied for recorc
2007 Challenge Communications Committee Co-lead NMOCD

Production Engineer
Permian Asset

Office: 432-688-5237
Mobile: 432-238-1910

2/9/2007




